
 

 

  

 

22nd September 2022
   

Dear Cypress Parents and Carers, 
 

MacMillan Coffee Morning – Friday 30th September 2022 
 
We are delighted to announce the return of the MacMillan Coffee Morning on Friday 
30th September. 
 
This year we will be hosting a coffee morning as well as cake sales to raise as much money as 
we can for this incredible charity.  
 
Coffee Morning at the Lower School – all welcome 
Please join us for a coffee and a cake in the Lower School hall between 9:00 and 10:00am.  If 
you don’t have time to sit and enjoy the coffee, then a take away service will be available.  
Please feel free to bring your own reusable cups so we can be as sustainable as possible. 
 
Playtime cake sales at the Upper School   
Children will have the opportunity to purchase cakes at playtime cake sales at the Upper School, 
so are welcome to bring in money.  
 
After school cake sale at the Upper School from 3.15pm – all welcome 
Please join us on the top playground to buy a cake and fundraise for MacMillan. 

 
Macmillan Cancer Supports' ambition is to reach and improve the lives of everyone affected 
by cancer and inspire millions to do the same, and do that by providing medical, practical, 
emotional or financial support and pushing for better cancer care. 
 
The more you bake the more we make!  Please start planning the amazing cakes you can 
donate to help us raise as much money as we can.  When baking or purchasing cakes for us to 
sell please be reminded that we are a nut free school. 
 
You should donate your cakes (homemade or premade) to the School Offices from the morning 
of Thursday 29th September. 
 
Dust off your aprons, dig out your mixing bowls and lets all come together for a great ‘Cypress 
Bake-Off’ and raise money for a very deserving cause. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Cypress PSHE Team 


